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The request by C & H to modify its NMP for fields 7,8 and 9 is troubling and I believe ADEQ should deny
the modification request. The application is an admission by C & H that it is already having difficulty
meeting the requirements of the original NMP and is not, in its first year of operation, able to
adequately handle the wastes generated so far.  Using a vac tanker on field 7, for example, requires
repeated use of heavy vehicles on ground that is known to flood and will exacerbate the problem by
compacting the soil and increasing run off.  As is evident from the original permit application and the
fact that several of these fields are not included in the U of A study, ADEQ is being presented with an
NMP modification request on fields where incomplete or inaccurate information has been presented. 
Since field 7 is close to a school which puts children at risk, how can ADEQ possibly approve this
modification?
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